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CLOSED due to Covid-19 Virus Threat         
Keep isolating and keep safe. Regulations are changing                
watch this space. During the current lockdown we cannot meet 
in person. 
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This week we have a zoom meeting on Tuesday, our members meeting at 10.00am. 

Meeting ID: 869 4642 2774 

Password EHMS 

An important message from your Committee 

As you are aware the Governments announced COVID-19 restrictions severely limits what 

we, as members of the EHMS, are able to do.    

Although we have tried to continue with our community projects, the recent tightening of 

the restrictions means that we are no longer able to do that lawfully.  

At some point, an easing of the restrictions will allow us to re-engage with our community 

projects and activities.  When and how that will occur is unknown.  Accordingly, to ensure 

that we all have a clear understanding of the current circumstances the Committee is 

announcing: 

•         an immediate suspension of all community projects which do not meet the 
Government’s announced COVID-19 restrictions; and  

•         that any projects (which are to be undertaken in the name of the EHMS) will require 
the prior written consent of the EHMS Committee. 

 We hope that you understand that the EHMS wants you to stay safe and not be in a 

position where you might contract or transmit COVID-19.   

Our virtual meetings (Zoom) will continue along with the administration of the 

EHMS.  There is still a lot for us to plan for and look forward to when the restrictions are 

eased.  In the meantime, we encourage all members to stay in contact with and support 

each other by email, phone or otherwise. 

  

Please, exercise, stay healthy and stay safe. 

  

EHMS Committee. 

 



Vale:  

We note with sadness the passing of Howards wife’s mother and John Thornton’s  

wife’s father. Our thoughts are with Inger and Lyn. 

 

 

Last week we had 15 members attending our virtual get together, and 1 apology. 

Notes from the meeting are below: 

• President Trevor is working on the draft lease and has sent a copy to Janette at Luke 

Donnellan’s office for comment. Our issues are with the schedules, the standard lease is ok. 

• A copy of the draft and our comments will be sent to every member for comment this 

week. 

• President Trevor noted that the building merges with the land. There should be no need for 

an audit of the EHMS. The use will be Men’s Shed and associated activities. 

• John Thornton moved a motion that the $165 invoice for a further 12 months, seconded 

Paul Morris carried unanimously. 

• The invoice for $120,000 for the new shed will not be paid until completion and agreement 

on a lease. 

• Paul suggested that a requirement to report a criminal record was not a valid requirement 

as members privacy would be breached. 

• It was noted that Laurie’s wife is in hospital. 



• John Thornton followed up on Paul’s suggestion re a second meeting to include visitors 

• It was agreed to look at an announcement in the Star Newspaper and a local radio station 

of the meeting, Casey Radio, 3MBS Easter and VCR radio stations were suggested. Luke 

Donnellan’s FB page and Beyond blue were also mentioned as possibilities. 

• Graeme Seymour suggested we get internal pictures of the shed for our records; Paul is to 

follow up with Angie at Casey Council. 

• President Trevor reported that a Physio in Endeavour Hills was holding online exercise 

classes. 

• Howard mentioned that his family had two suicides last week, leaving close relatives 

grieving. Vin said that suicide was a wide problem. 

Happy Birthday to President Trevor on 26th August 2020  

 

Our NEW Shed 

- Our new shed is being built by: 
 More Building Group https://www.morebg.com.au/ 
 

We have been advised that all our enquiries should be addressed to council and NOT the builder. 
Please do not enter the worksite. 

Work continues, nearing completion, with internal fit out happening. 

 

 
 

https://www.morebg.com.au/


The  Lease on the new EHMS 

Angie has enquired re our progress on commenting on the draft lease. President Trevor has 

advised her that we should be able to formally comment by the end of this week or early next 

week. This will include comments from the committee, members and Janet at Luke’s Office. 

 

 

Roll Call 

Checking up making sure everyone is fine. 

during these difficult times. I will be sending  

out a roll call every week or so to make sure 

all our shed members are coping with the times 

Please reply with OK  

If things are not progressing as you wish  

And would like someone to talk with 

Please speak up so I or someone can help. 

 Regards Doug 

 

Warning 
 

Just an idea that members should check their Visa statement if they are purchasing 

goods online. Someone just tried to take $10,000 from my account thankfully the bank 

stopped it  

On speaking to the bank with all the online shopping it is getting very prevalent at this 

point in time 

Regards Doug 

 



 
 
 
OK own up, who built this? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



This week’s Jokes  
 
Went swimming today and took a pee at the deep end. The lifeguard noticed me and blew his 

whistle so loud I almost fell in.... 

Imagine a world where You Tube, Twitter and Facebook merge to become known as YouTwitFace. 

I tried to come up with a carpentry pun that woodwork. 

I thought I nailed it but nobody saw it... 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
The picture above is from an album of 9 photographs of Dandenong, Time is unknown probably 
the early 1950’s. Thanks to David Robison for the album. 
 
Covid -19 
The Federal Government's Department of Health has a free on-line Covid 19 Symptom Checker 

which members might fund useful at: 

https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/symptom-checker/tool/basic-details   
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Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees 

Program    BBQ     Management 
Graeme Seymour  Stan Ashley    Trevor Ratcliffe      John Grennan 
Andras Jakab   Ivan Stiglic    Doug Rowley           Neil Bennett 
Neil Bennett   Graeme Seymour   Paul Morris             Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan                                 John Thornton Neil Evans  
            Robert Kay   
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders     
              
John Grennan           Tony Phillips    Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva  David Taylor     John Thornton 
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay    Tony Cannata 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie    Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans               David Taylor    Garrick Williams 
David Robinson  Harry Hornstra   Stan Ashley 
         Neil Evans 
         Vin Wragg 


